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REGISTRATION PACKET 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
 Welcome to the Susquehanna Community School District.  In addition to a quality 
education, the district will be offering you and your child a state mandated and regulated 
health program.  Our school Health Office will play an active role in maintaining student 
health and well-being throughout the educational process.   
 Included in this packet are some very important documents we are requesting you 
have completed and returned to our office as soon as possible.  Please take the time to go 
over them all and fill them out to the best of your ability.  We will also need for you bring 
your child’s Birth Certificate and Immunization records, so we may copy them for our 
records.   

Although we will be offering school physicals, dental exams, vision and hearing 
screenings, it is always recommended that students have more thorough exams by their 
Primary Care Providers.  Included in this packet are copies of all recommended forms for 
private exams.  Please take them along to your next visit and return completed forms to our 
office.  Any questions can be directed to the office numbers at the top of this page. 
 
        Sincerely, 
   
 
        Elizabeth Matis, RN 
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